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Spring Hill Methodist Church, Highway 364 at Highway 25, Iuka, Mississippi 38852 
Directions:  Located at Midway 
 
The Spring Hill Methodist Church was organized in 1909.  There were 14 charter members:  G. 
C. Stephens, A. W. Millsaps, J. F. Oaks, J. T. Blissit, A. W. Rost, J. E. Harp, and R. A. Belue.  
Other members included Mrs. M. A. Rutledge, Mrs. Alice Rutledge, Mrs. Ethel Millsaps, Mrs. 
Lillie Oaks, Mrs. Amie Stephens, Mrs. Melinda Rost, and Mary Blissitt.  Mrs. Mary Blissitt is 
now a member of Tishomingo Methodist Church.  The Rev. B. P. Jace was Presiding Elder, and 
Rev. J. R. James was pastor-in-charge. 
 
The Old Spring Hill School was used as a church meeting place until 1911, when the first church 
was built.  J. T. Blissitt donated the land for the church.  The church was a frame building, and 
was used until the present church was built in 1954. 
 
Spring Hill was transferred to the Tishomingo Charge from Iuka in the fall of 1929, and then 
returned to the Iuka Charge in 1930.  The charge was divided in 1959, and Spring Hill was 
included on the Iuka South Charge.  Presently, the congregation has nearly 80 members. 
 




